
  
 

 

 

Statement regarding High Temperature Melting Solder Application 

--Specific to RoHS Exemption Clause 7 (a) and ELV Exemption Clause 8(e)-- 

After more than a decade of substantial development efforts in the power 

semiconductor industry, today’s lead-free solder material technologies for die attach 

/ clip bonding application are not ready to substitute leaded high melting temperature 

solders as a drop-in solution. While AOS is committed to continuously working on the 

drop-in solution for leaded high temperature solders, and closely working with 

material suppliers and equipment suppliers, no single drop-in lead-free solder is in 

near sight.  

Based on the current status, AOS cannot predict a date for replacing leaded 

solder with leaded-free solder. The release process will take a substantial amount of 

time, and AOS will post the update when more solid results are available.  

 

 

 

Company Name: Alpha and Omega Semiconductor (Hong Kong) Limited 

Address: 701 Tesbury Centre, 24-32 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

Date:  1 September 2020 

 

Declaration 

Providing for limitations below, Alpha & Omega Semiconductor certifies that the information provided in this 

document is correct as of the date indicated on this page. The warranty provided herein shall be null and void if the 

information is revised in any format by any party without AOS’s prior written authorization. In the event of any issues 

arising from information in this document, the warranty section of Alpha & Omega’s standard terms and conditions of 

sale shall apply, unless alternate contracts have been agreed upon in writing by both parties. 
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